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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, MARCH 13, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Tues. 3/15  Hey, FFA members!  Come out to the meeting this Thursday
 
from 6:00 to 7:00 

p.m. to participate in some fun leadership games!  Check-in starts at 5:45 and 

closes at 6:00, so make sure to get there early.  Check-in will be in the Ag wing 

and there will be a fun treat at the end of the meeting.  This event is worth 1 

FFA point.  See you there! 

Tues. 3/13  Are you thinking about buying a ticket for Prom?  Are you hesitating because 

you think this will be a ho-hum event?  Not a chance!  There will be plenty of 

opportunities to dance all night in the grand ballroom.  When you need a little 

nourishment to keep you going, you can step off the dance floor and enjoy hot 

hors d’oeuvres, desserts, and a variety of beverages.  Want to have a little fun?  

Try out the open air photo booth with a variety of props to capture great 

pictures. Need a change of pace?  If so, you can step outside and enjoy a 

carriage ride in the moonlight.  Do you like to sing?  We’ve got you covered!  

There will be karaoke in the outside courtyard so you can sing your favorite 

song to your best girl or guy.  If you are looking for something more exciting, 

you can try your hand at a variety of games of chance for free in the casino 

area.  This could be the best prom yet, Sonora, so don’t miss out!  Tickets are 

on sale now for all seniors and juniors for $85.00 with ASB and $90.00 without 

and for guests not from Sonora.  Buy your tickets now at break or lunch at the 

Activities windows before the chance to go passes you by! 

Tues. 3/13  In conjunction with the bulletin issued by our District superintendent, there is a 

planned student walkout which will begin at 10:00 a.m. tomorrow.  This will be 

in the middle of our regularly scheduled break and tutorial period. If students 

are scheduled for a tutorial class at 9:57 a.m., students must go and check into 

that class. At 10:00 a.m. students may leave their tutorial classroom to 

participate in the walkout. Three areas will be set aside for students to gather: 

the Theatron, the Gym and in front of the school on our walkway, directly in 

front of the main office. Students are not required to participate and have the 

right to continue with their work unaffected by the actions of those 

participating in this planned action.  Students participating in this planned 

action may not disrupt the work and discipline of our school.  Any and all 

demonstrations are to be conducted in a safe and peaceable manner; for 

example, students may not obstruct or enter any roadway during this 

demonstration for their safety.  If you have any questions or concerns please 

see Dr. Bailey 

Wed. 3/14  Attention seniors:  The UEW Healthcare EEOICPA Scholarship for $1,000 is 

available to any high school senior nationwide.  The deadline to apply is July 

31, 2018.  You can find the application online.  See Ms. Nia in the College and 

Career Center for the link. 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 



Tues. 3/13  Congratulations to Varsity Softball for their victory over El Dorado 6 to 4 

yesterday.  Come out and support them today as they take on Godinez High 

School at 3:15 

Tues. 3/13  The varsity golf team earned a season sweep over Santa Fe with a 31-stroke 

victory yesterday at La Mirada Golf Course.  Mark McCabe and Joseph Chu 

shared medalist honors in the match. 

 


